Subject: UAN Year End Update Reminder
Hello,

This is a reminder to the November 3™ invitation that there is still time to register for the UAN Year End
Update being held December 1, 2020. UAN provides this as a review of the essential steps in the
application for the ending of 2020 and the beginning of 2021. The instructors emphasize the proper use
of temporary mode to post work in December 2020 and January 2021 and to provide guidance on
critical tasks.

If you would like to register for the session the steps can be found on the UANIink at
https://uanlink.ohioauditor.gov/.

For those that have already registered, we are looking forward to seeing you on the first. UAN will be e-
mailing a document to you on November 30" for use during the session.

Regards,
UAN Support



